
Cenotaph Preservation 

Ms BUTLER question to PREMIER 

Constituents remain incredibly concerned about the preservation of the Cenotaph. One 
year ago, you stated in this House that you would continue to engage with the RSL about 
any potential impacts on the site. When was the last time you met with RSL Tasmania in 
relation to the Cenotaph? 


